-----Original Message-----

From: Stuart Robertson [mailto:enquiries@normandybattletours.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:07 AM 

To: research@airborneinnormandy.com

Subject: Your Bob Murphy article

Dear Mr Siddall

Please let me know when you are next visiting Normandy.

There are a lot of people here who are very keen to meet you.

Sincerely

Stuart Robertson

On 2015-04-16 16:38, Brian Siddall wrote:

Robertson,

My work speaks for itself as I use documentation that shows what the frauds

are really like.

I have attached an interview done in Dublin back in 2009.  I think you

will find it enjoyable.

BN Siddall

Research/Genealogy

Phone: 607.275.8080

research@airborneinnormandy.com

-----Original Message-----

From: Stuart Robertson [mailto:enquiries@normandybattletours.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 3:40 PM

To: research@airborneinnormandy.com

Subject: RE: Your Bob Murphy article

You are the worst kind of scum who walks this earth - I have nothing

more to say to you although I would very much welcome the opportunity

to meet such a coward as you face to face.

Do let me know if you ever wish to fulfil this wish and be aware there

are many folk who like me who would like to meet you who are living a

lot closer to you than I am.

I would watch my back if I were you.

On 2015-04-16 22:00, Brian Siddall wrote:

Stuart,

I have never even heard of you before today and you should seek help

for your apparent mental illness.

BN Siddall

Research/Genealogy

Phone: 607.275.8080

research@airborneinnormandy.com

